
Donny Pennington Letter of Recommendation

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to highly recommend Donny Pennington for any coaching position he
applies for. I have had the pleasure of coaching with Donny during the 23-24 wrestling season.
In that time, he has consistently demonstrated outstanding skills, dedication, and a strong work
ethic. He has been a huge asset to my development as a coach through consistent mentoring
and constructive feedback which has helped me improve as a coach.

Throughout our time together, Donny has proven to be a highly knowledgeable and skilled
coach. His expertise as a coach is truly impressive, and he has shown incredible commitment to
training and practice. Donny’s great presence in the wrestling room has been a source of
inspiration for all of the wrestlers and fellow coaches, as he leads by example and is always
willing to go above and beyond.

One of his greatest strengths is his willingness to jump in and do whatever is necessary to be
successful. He often stays behind to help his fellow coaches work on specific techniques with
wrestlers wanting extra work. Donny’s positive attitude and determination set him apart, and I
have no doubt that he will excel in any challenge that comes his way.

Coach Pennington is a remarkable coach with a true passion for coaching. I am confident that
his skills, dedication, and work ethic will make him a valuable addition to any team he is a part
of. I wholeheartedly support his application and believe he has the skills, experience, and
expertise to take any program to the next level.

Should you need any additional information please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Blake Byrne

MJHS Head Wrestling Coach/MHS Assistant

(417) 438-0978

bbyrne@miamips.net


